
 
 
 
At its meeting on 22 November 2013, Council approved the Policy for Identification of 
Engineering Work and the draft Identification of Engineering Work (IDoEW) regulations. 
The latter two documents are currently being reviewed by the Council for the Built 
Environment (CBE). As soon as the CBE has arrived at a decision, this notice will be updated. 

 


